
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: December 13, 2022 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       January 18, 2023 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting Board approve the following Rowan students to do field experience for 10 hours at 

the Glassboro High School during the Spring semester 2023. The visit dates will be March 21, 

23, 28, 30, April 4, and 6, 2023. Rowan faculty will be supervising all teacher candidates during 

the field experience. The following students will be divided into groups with Paul Cynewski, 

Maria Grady, Brett Hillman, and Arielle Marshall: 

 

  

Rachel Adams Francesca Carrozza 

Sabrina Finneran Nicholas Kulikowski 

Zachary Mayo Cassidy McErlain 

Robert Mcmillan Sean Milligan 

Lauren Nicoletto Ryan O’Melia 

Megan Prasek Todd Sliwecki 

Robert Stashek Rachel Wright 

 

 

  

 

 


